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February 5, 2014
MEMORANDUM

TO:
Members of Council
FROM:
Bill Gulliford, Council President

RE:
Special Committee on Utilizing UF Health as a Healthcare Delivery Organization
___________________________________________________________________________

In accordance with Council Rule 2.103(a), as President of the Jacksonville City Council, I am hereby appointing a Special Committee to review the City of Jacksonville’s Healthcare Insurance Product. 
CHARGE:
Discuss, review, examine and make recommendation(s) to Council committees and the full Council the findings and conclusions gathered through exploring the utilization of UF Health as the City’s healthcare delivery organization.
MEMBERS:    Matt Schellenberg – Chair


Kimberly Daniels

Johnny Gaffney


Robin Lumb


Clay Yarborough
DEADLINE:
The Special Committee is tasked to report its findings with recommendations by May 28, 2014.
I appreciate the willingness of the members to devote the necessary attention to this important issue.
BG/sj
cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Dana Farris, Chief, legislative Services Division


Rachel Welsh, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor
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